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Lancashire County Council Statement from Edwina Grant OBE, Executive Director Education and Children's Services
Regarding on line learning, I have been asked to endorse the following statement and can do.
[bookmark: _GoBack]"The Department for Education expects schools to be able to immediately offer pupils who have to self-isolate due to Covid 19, access to remote education. ‘Schools should ensure remote education, where needed, is safe, high quality and aligns as closely as possible with in-school provision.’  The government has legislated to ensure schools meet this provision entitlement.  As secondary head teachers in Lancashire, we support this entitlement in its broadest sense which defines ‘high quality remote learning’ as a blended offer using a range of approaches.  Accepting that a characteristic of effective teaching is to use a range of pedagogical methods to engage, motivate and personalise for the learner, the most effective approach will vary and will be decided at school level. Live lessons will not be the sole or dominant approach but may be part of the approach schools take to provide remote learning. For the avoidance of any doubt, there is no expectation that the provision of remote learning must include live or recorded lessons."  
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